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Category:Ford transmissionsPolice
are investigating after a truck
mounted with a water cannon and
yellow and black flashing lights was
used to disperse a large crowd in
Hoddesdon, North Hertfordshire, on
Friday night. The incident happened
outside the Hoddesdon leisure
centre at about 8.30pm, where
Muslim community members were
holding a vigil for ‘insensitive’ street
preachers. A large crowd had
gathered, some with placards, who
attempted to force the group of
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preachers off the pavement.
According to The Independent, an
on-duty policeman from Hoddesdon
was manning the water cannon but
failed to use it. Read more Also on
rt.com Tear gas as dozens of
Brexiteers storm British embassy in
Iran after brawl during Brexit demo
(VIDEO) The officer was
understood to have had difficulty
manoeuvring the truck into the right
position. There was reportedly more
trouble afterwards when the crowd
attempted to remove the preachers
from the site. The demonstrators
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had been trying to drum up support
for a petition they had set up on
Change.org in a bid to stop pro-
Brexit street preachers they felt
were being “unrepresentative.” A
spokesman for the Hoddesdon New
Road police station told The
Independent that the officer had not
been disciplined. He added that a
report has been submitted to the
Chief Constable and that while the
incident was not premeditated, the
man was “pushed around and
intimidated” by some of the
demonstrators. Hoddesdon is a
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small suburb of north-west London,
home to some 600,000 people. The
majority of the district’s residents
voted for Leave in the 2016
referendum. Meanwhile, earlier this
week we reported on the clash
between Brexiters and police at the
British embassy in Tehran, where
dozens of people were injured in
the ensuing riot. Brexiteers had tried
to force their way in after reading a
petition circulated by a group they
believe is backed by a pro-EU
official at the embassy.The present
invention relates to an outboard

                               page 6 / 7



 

motor. More specifically, the
present invention relates to an
outboard motor that includes an
internal combustion engine and a
heat exchanging system. An
outboard motor is typically used
with a boat. The outboard motor
propels the boat and is mounted to
the boat transversely with respect to
f678ea9f9e
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